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ANZ Tower 161 Castlereagh Street Sydney NSW 2000 Australia 
GPO Box 4227 Sydney NSW 2001 Australia 
 

T +61 2 9225 5000  F +61 2 9322 4000 
herbertsmithfreehills.com  DX 361 Sydney 
 

 

 Mr Daniel McCracken-Hewson 
General Manager, Merger Investigations 
Australian Competition & Consumer Commission 
Level 17, 2 Lonsdale Street 
MELBOURNE VIC 3000 
daniel.mccracken-hewson@accc.gov.au 

3 April 2023 
Matter 82730813 

By Email 

Dear Daniel 

 ANZ proposed acquisition of SBGH Limited – Merger authorisation 
application 

We refer to the submission of Bendigo and Adelaide Bank dated 3 March 2023, which 
was provided to us on 24 March 2023 and published on the ACCC’s public register on the 
same date. Suncorp Group Limited (Suncorp) is in the process of preparing a 
substantive response to the Bendigo submission. 

We understand that the ACCC will publish its statement of preliminary views this week. 

Given the Bendigo submission was only made available on 24 March 2023 and 
publication of the statement of preliminary views is imminent, Suncorp intends to respond 
to the Bendigo submission at the same time as responding to the statement of 
preliminary views. 

Suncorp requests that this letter be published on the ACCC’s public register so that 
interested parties are aware that Suncorp will be providing a substantive response to the 
Bendigo submission and that, in the circumstances, the earliest opportunity to do so is in 
response to statement of preliminary views. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Linda Evans 
Partner 
Herbert Smith Freehills   

 

 

Stephanie Panayi 
Special Counsel   
Herbert Smith Freehills   

 
 

 

Herbert Smith Freehills LLP and its subsidiaries and Herbert Smith Freehills, an Australian Partnership ABN 98 773 882 646, 
are separate member firms of the international legal practice known as Herbert Smith Freehills. 

 




